
CITY OF NEW MARKET
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Pro-Tem Mike DeVoe at 7:00 pm.
Members present included Chris Stewart, Mike DeVoe, Jacob Cabbage, and Bob Riddle.
Larry McAlpin was absent.

Floor was opened for Citizen Forum.

Floor was opened for Committees.

Floor was opened for Department Reports.

Floor was opened for Old Business.

Floor was opened for New Business.

Next regular council meeting will be Thursday, August 18, 2022 at 7:10 pm.

Jacob Cabbage made a motion to adjourn the meeting and it was seconded by Chris Stewart.  All members voted in favor 
so the motion carried.

It was moved by Jacob Cabbage and seconded by Chris Stewart to approve Resolution # 2022-20 FY22 Debt Reporting.  
All members voted in favor, motion carried.

It was moved by Bob Riddle and seconded by Jacob Cabbage to approve Resolution # 2022-21 FY22 Fund Transfers.  
All members voted in favor, motion carried.

It was moved by Jacob Cabbage and seconded by Bob Riddle to approve vacating the alley behind 411 W 4th Street.  
The council decided they would not vacate any part of the alley to the north of 4th street because there is a sewer line 
running through that alley.  The vote was 4 to 0 against with DeVoe, Stewart, Cabbage, and Riddle voting Nay, therefore 
the motion failed.

It was moved by Bob Riddle and seconded by Chris Stewart to approve Resolution # 2022-18 Setting Public Hearing on 
proposal to enter into a Water Revenue Loan and Disbursement Agreement for the Water Infrastructure Replacement 
Project for August 18, 2022 at 7 pm.  All members voted in favor, motion carried.

It was moved by Jacob Cabbage and seconded by Chris Stewart to approve the consent agenda items which included 
the Agenda, Minutes from the June City Council Meeting, Claims for the City, Museum, Fire Department, and Mighty 
Wash, Financial Reports (Treasurer's Spreadsheet, Income and Expense, Balance Sheet), and Reconciliations (General 
Checking, Fire Dept, Petty Cash, Utility).  All members voted in favor, motion carried.

Monday, July 25, 2022

City Superintendent Ben Fritz and City Clerk Angie Tracy were also present.


